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Policy for Major Livestock Shows 

 

It is the recommendation of both Tomball HS FFA and Tomball Memorial HS FFA 

that our members participate in the TISD Livestock Show. Beyond the TISD district 

show there are many more opportunities for students to exhibit their livestock, 

however because of the resources involved it is not possible for TISD FFA 

Advisors to attend every major show. Below you will find the TISD policy for 

exhibiting livestock at major livestock shows.  

 

Tomball Independent School District (TISD) FFA Advisors will haul livestock projects and 

students to the State Fair of Texas in the Fall and both the San Antonio Stock Show and Rodeo 

and the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo in the Spring as long as there are at least three (3) 

exhibitors entering for a species. Absences incurred while attending these three (3) major 

livestock shows with an accompanying FFA Advisor will be excused as per the UIL policy for 

extracurricular activities. Any other major shows attended beyond the three (3) listed above will 

be at the responsibility of the parent without the attendance of the FFA Advisors and would 

require a parent note to excuse the absence. While these shows are available to our students, 

pen space in TISD project barns will be given priority to animals that are being raised for the 

TISD Livestock Show. 


